
GENERAL COUNCIL
We recently had the honor to attend the General Council for Thailand Global Mission Assemblies of God (TGA). There are three
groups of Assemblies of God churches here in Thailand. Most of the churches that we work with here in Chiangmai are in this
TGA group. It was encouraging to spend time with our dear friends and pastors from throughout the country. We worshipped,
prayed, and talked about the future. The mission is to; Give Glory to God, Expand His Kingdom, and Evangelize.
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PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for the pastors of the TGA and the members of their churches as they
live out their mission!
Please pray for the new missionaries as they learn about the culture and adjust to
living in Thailand.
Please pray for Pastors Wat and Nuu as they lead Liberty Church Chiangmai.

THE HUB CHIANGMAI
We are so blessed to be part of a team of missionaries here in Chiangmai. Currently there are
23 people; 15 adults and 8 kids. The team consists of veteran missionaries and new
missionaries. The Hub exists to help new missionaries fulfill their calling in Thailand. We
recently started the training piece for the new missionaries. We are on our second month of
the training. Robyn is in her element, doing great and loving it. Praise the Lord for these new
missionaries. 

EASTER CELEBRATIONS 
We had a very spirit-filled Good Friday service at Liberty Church Chiangmai. There was a time of worship, communion, prayer,
and we nailed our sins to the cross. God was certainly with us and moving during this time. Easter Day brought a service full of
joyous worship and teaching. Many of the people there were new believers. We praise God for lives that are being changed
there and that the church members have a heart to reach the lost near them. 


